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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

M62 J10-12 Smart Motorway
03 September 2020 10:55

M62 J10-12 Smart Motorway
Freedom of Information request - M62 J11-12 Smart Motorway- ref 101340

Dear 

Thank you for your information request received on Thursday 6 August 2020, regarding 
Calibration Cameras on M62 J10-12 smart motorway scheme. I can confirm that we have now 
completed our search for the information. You asked for: 

1. Calibration certificates for each camera listed above current valid certificates.
2. The official regulation that defines when and why a camera has to be recalibrated.
3. Any dates that any of these cameras were amended due to the regulation since April
2020. 
4. The dates that each camera was actually recording speeding motorists between 1st
January 2020 and 31st May 2020. 
5. The date that each camera was been calibrated between January 2017 and April 2020.

Following our searches I can confirm under Section 1(1)(a) of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 that Highways England does not hold the requested information these are held by the 
enforcing agency and Highways England is not an enforcement agency. Therefore, if you haven’t 
already you may wish to approach Greater Manchester Police for this here. 

I can confirm however that all of the temporary average speed limit camera systems are Home 
Office Type Approved (HOTA) and for use by enforcement agencies to enforce the temporary 
speed limit. 

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you may ask for an internal review.
Our internal review process is available at:  

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/about/complaints-procedure. 

If you require a print copy, please phone the Information Line on 0300 123 5000; or e-mail 
info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You should contact me if you wish to complain.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted 
at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF  

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote reference 
number RE: FOI 101340 in any future communications. 
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Kind regards 

Project Support Administrator 
Highways England 2 Colmore Square 
Birmingham 
B4 6BN 
Tel: 0300 123 5000 (Customer Contact Centre) 
Email: M62J10-12SmartMotorway@highwaysengland.co.uk 
Web: www.highwaysengland.co.uk 

We’d love to get your feedback about our reply to you today, simply click here to complete our 
short survey. 


